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Attendees: Andereck, Breitenberger, Craigmile, Hadad, Hughes, Meyers, Shapiro, Turner, Vaessin

1. Chemistry MS and PhD- Hughes, Breitenberger

a. MS has fewer learning goals than the PhD, but seem acceptable and are not required

b. Letter from chair: could add email vote to bolster the number of positive votes for program conversion. 

c. Letter from chair should include a statement of ‘no harm’ to students

d. Pg 2, rationale, statement of keeping Masters exam in the area of a student’s specialization, should be removed. Grad school requirements include an exam that covers general requirement, could raise a red flag later on.

e. Pg 3 compared to pg 10, tables should be reformatted to be easier to compare the quarter plan to the semester plan

f. Pg 6 end of first paragraph includes a rule about number of credit hours for international, non-GA, students. Graduate school rule is 8 per semester except in summer where minimum is 4-pre candidacy. Should change numbers to match Grad school rules. Fellows should be enrolled for 12 hours during Au and Sp semesters. 
g. Transition plan should include a statement about how the flexibility built into the semester program will benefit students who have not yet fulfilled all of the requirements.
h. A statement that all quarter based content is covered in the semester course content should be added to the top of the list of semester courses
i. Because learning goals are included in both proposals, a reviewer might ask for a curricular map. Consider removing the goals from the proposals and saving them for when the goals are required in 2012. Or, create a curricular map, a chart outlining what goals are fulfilled by which courses and at what level. Example, goal 1 is met by course 6XXX at the intermediate level.
j. Several courses are converting from 3 quarter hours to 3 semester hours. The expansion of course content should be clarified for the applicable sets of courses.

k. Pg 6 point 4 a statement of “students required to take a terminal Masters” is confusing. Should be clarified that students are not required to get the Masters, but students choosing to leave with the Masters/not continue the PhD program

l. Consider removing the information about the MS from the PhD proposal and creating a separate document for the MS program

m. Proposal is very detailed regarding the process for candidacy and exams, which could lead to questions later. This information is not required and could be left out. 

i. For example, requiring research progress. While a departmental requirement, not included in the graduate handbook. Will draw attention.

